
2022 Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences
Marcia Buker Elementary School

Dear MBES Parents and Guardians,

Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for Wednesday, March 23 from 3-7pm. The
Conferences will be conducted remotely through Zoom. Please read the bulleted information below
and then use the link and follow the instructions to schedule conferences with your child’s
teachers.

I invite and encourage you to schedule conferences with your child’s classroom teacher and other
teachers your child may have (listed below). I also invite you to schedule a time to chat with me if
you would like.

Guidance (Ms. Cass)
Music (Ms. Rende)
Health or Physical Education (Mr. Haskell)
Art teacher (Ms. Hipkins, by calling the school)
Title I (Ms. Cassidy)
Special Education (Mr. Gardner, Ms. Hayes, or Ms. Carver)
Principal Bobcat (Mary Paine)

● Please note that you must have a personal email account in order to schedule a conference
for your student.

● The password for conferences, if required, is : bobcats
● Your child’s teacher may have alternate time available. These times will be visible in the

PTCFast scheduler.
● Conferences will be scheduled on a first-come, first-served basis. You must register your

student for each teacher with whom you wish to meet.
● If you are unable to use the online conference scheduler, please call the main office at (207)

737-4748, and we will sign you up for a conference.

We are looking forward to talking with you on March 23, 2022!

Sincerely,
Mary Paine
Principal
(207) 557-0062

Click here to view the privacy policy for www.ptcfast.com

http://www.ptcfast.com/faq.php#q3
http://www.ptcfast.com


Please follow the steps below to schedule a conference for your student:

1. Go to https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Marcia_Buker_Elementary_School_1

2. Follow the instructions in the screenshots below:

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Marcia_Buker_Elementary_School_1






**********Rather than a physical location, this will include a link to a Zoom meeting*************


